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Manager's Introduction

The days are getting longer, and the weather is taking a turn for the better. The
garden is undergoing a spring clean in preparation for the warmer weather. Planting
begins to add some colour to our lovely garden. Residents are looking forward to
sitting outside, enjoying the fresh air and sunshine.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Lynne Conway
Home Manager
 

March Highlight

We were all “Just CRAZY about Tiffany's!” when our talented Activities Coordinators
created a fabulous “film set” for our ladies to enjoy our Tiffany’s Brunch. Staff and
residents got dressed up to the nines, while the kitchen team created a superb
menu. Everyone got involved, which made this such a special event.

Afterwards, we were entertained by the very elegant Beatrice, who came as none
other than ‘Holly Golightly’ to deliver a perfect performance of a lovely selection of
well-known songs.

Mother's Day

This year our theme for Mother's Day, was flowers and sweets, which many mothers
enjoy receiving on their special day!

We began our celebrations with a visit from our friend Pauline who came again to
treat us to a morning of wonderful harp playing. Her lovely selection of songs got
everybody singing along enthusiastically and there was plenty of applause and
appreciation from all.

We gathered together later to share a lovely afternoon full of colour and flavour.
Once again our amazing Kitchen Team produced a fabulous array of confectionary
creations, which included the scrumptious "Jaffa Cake" cake, a lemon roulade
striped "sweetie" and a beautiful Battenburg cake, which were thoroughly enjoyed by
everyone.

Families and friends came from far and wide to share the day with their special
person. A lovely way to bring the planned events of March to an end.

St.Patrick's Day

It was a fun filled day from Tossing our Tatties in the morning which sparked a lot of
competitiveness from our residents with much hilarity to a lively afternoon of
entertainment with Archie Clarke who always gets us up dancing. Families and
friends came and joined in with us which helped to make our St. Patrick's Day
Celebrations so enjoyable, full of energy and enthusiasm.

Valentine's Tea

The excellent Music Box were back to entertain us at our Valentine’s Tea in
February, where our afternoon was filled with families, fun, dancing, and, of course,
plenty of cakes and treats to enjoy.

January Celebrations

The residents gathered together to commemorate Burns Night with a Scottish-
themed lunch of Haggis, Neeps and Tatties, and homemade Steak Pie, superbly
prepared by our new chef and her team, and piped in the traditional way by our
Piper, Andrew.

At the end of January, we celebrated Chinese New Year with another wonderful
feast, specially prepared for our residents by Chef Nicole and Myla, which included a
magnificent Year of the Snake cake display.

Dates for the Diary

22nd April – Residents' Meeting at 11:00  
22nd April – 1st Floor Relatives' Meeting at 14:30  
23rd April – 2nd Floor Relatives' Meeting at 14:40  

Relatives' meetings are planned for April. Please keep an eye on the Relatives’
Notice Board located at the front door for the upcoming dates. This time, we are
planning two separate meetings, one for each of the two floors.
 

Activity Calendar

Staff News

New Staff Members

We have welcomed a new kitchen team: Nicole, our Head Chef; Myla, Stewart, and
Jacqui, our Kitchen Assistants. This amazing team always goes above and beyond
to support other teams and to enable our residents to have their personal choices
throughout the day.

Renovations

The work continues to add the extra bedrooms. We are hopeful that this should be
completed in the coming weeks. 

Congratulations

Lynne, our Manager, welcomed baby Isla, a huge Congratulations from everyone in
Queens View Harbour.
 

Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Queens View Harbour Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we would be happy to

receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
 

Copyright © 2025 Queens View Harbour Care Home, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

https://mailchi.mp/3885e4df50c4/spring-2025-quarterly-newsletter?e=4ae2e3d98f
https://www.queensviewharbour.com/
http://eepurl.com/h27nlf
https://www.facebook.com/QueensViewHarbour/
https://www.facebook.com/QueensViewHarbour/
https://www.carehome.co.uk/carehome.cfm/searchazref/65432242091
https://g.page/r/Cf5C0exCQzrXEAg/review
https://www.facebook.com/QueensViewHarbour/
https://www.queensviewharbour.com/
https://www.chitchatmarketing.co.uk/
https://queensviewharbour.us9.list-manage.com/profile?u=0d1155a123662b7a19e655dee&id=1b541d795d&e=4ae2e3d98f
https://queensviewharbour.us9.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=0d1155a123662b7a19e655dee&id=1b541d795d&t=b&e=4ae2e3d98f&c=3957ba33ee
https://login.mailchimp.com/signup/email-referral/?aid=0d1155a123662b7a19e655dee

